
Fifth & Sixth Grade Notes
(and 7/8 Grade Math Notes, too)

April 29, 2022

Dear Families,

Many thanks to the PTO for our popcorn today!  We also completed some service

for our parish community by cleaning up the property.  Service hour sheets for the second

semester are due by May 20.

We have been working on a persuasive paper related to our latest class novel.  We

will begin a new novel next week.  Work on grammar and vocabulary continues.

In theology, we began our unit on the Eucharist.  Because Fr. Jim is away, there are

no weekday Masses.  We should be able to progress quickly through this unit.

We continue to take notes and learn about Ancient Rome.  We are building a

notebook with information.  We should be testing by the end of next week.

Math 5 is multiplying mixed numbers.  Work at home on IXL would be helpful.

Math 6 tested on equations and order of operations.  If your student was unhappy

with their grade on this recent assessment, asking questions, making corrections to

homework, and not rushing during class would go a long way to helping them improve

their grade.

Math 7A will test on inequalities next week.

Math 7B has moved on to statistics.

Math 8 Algebra is working with quadratic equations.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan

ssullivan@saintscjm.com


